
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
26th September 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

Our book fair has arrived and will 

be with us until next Thursday so 

come and have a browse before 

and after school for some 

Autumn reading material for the 

children! You can pay cash or by 

scanning the QR codes and 

paying online. The Scholastic 

book fairs really support us in 

school as the commission we gain 

allows us to buy new books for 

the children who complete the 

100 reads challenge each year. 

Last year, over 50 children 

completed this and got to order a 

book of their choice to take home 

and keep!  

Our children have been very busy 

this week with school council 

elections and also setting our 

new Kindness Kids group. Our 

new councilors will receive their 

badges in Collective Worship on 

Monday and the Kindness Kids 

have already been busy around 

school, setting up kindness 

challenges for everyone! 

 

 
Eddie Dexter 

Excellent positive 
attitude 

Always trying his best 
and being a superstar 

Tom  Raffy 

Working hard in 
English 

Helping others and 
always being kind 

Leo Hallie 

Working hard in all 
subjects 

Super enthusiasm and 
always contributing in 

lessons 

Ben  Emily  

Fantastic work in 
maths 

Working hard and being 
a great role model 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.47 

Class 1 96.75 

Class 2 95.83 

Class 3 93.70 

Class 4 99.59 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 26th –Thursday 2nd October    Scholastics book fair  

Monday 13th – Wed 15th October     Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 22nd October      Parents Consultation evening 

Wednesday 22nd October      Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 23rd October      School closes for half term 

Friday 24th October      Inset day – staff training 

Monday 3rd November      School reopens 

Wednesday 5th November     Individual photographs 

 

 

 

 
 

C1 Oscar For displaying our half term’s 
value of Thankfulness 

 

C2 Sophie 

C3 Harriet  

C4 Hadi 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 122 12 

Lotherton 101 6 

Parlington 109 9 

Hazlewood 84 3 

 

 

  
 

 Our Harvest Festival will be 

held on Wednesday 22nd 

October in church and once 

again, we will be collecting 

non-perishable food 

donations for Seacroft Food 

Bank.  
 


